
  31st  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME       
    OCTOBER 30,  2022 

             
       Celebrating in Christ   
Saturday   October 29th  
4:00 PM  Mass St. Joseph                                                           
6:00 PM Roberta Peterson Boyle      Req by: Donna Peterson                                                                  
Sunday  October 30th 
8:00 AM   Larry Kuehn         Req by:    Donna McDonald                                                                         
10:00AM  Mass St. Joseph 
1:00 PM   Spanish Mass     
Tuesday     November 1 
5:00 PM     Deceased members of St. Joseph & Saints Peter  
      & Paul   
7:00  PM   Mass St. Joseph   
Thursday   November 3rd   
8:00 AM    Rosary  
8:30 AM  Roger F Bochek                                                                                   
Saturday    November 5th   
4:00 PM    Mass St Joseph                                                                          
6:00PM     Harvey & Helen Haen    Req by: Family 
Sunday      November 6th    
8:00 AM      Les Dolate         Req by: Phyllis Haase   
10:00 AM     Mass St. Joseph  
1:00  PM     Spanish Mass                                                                                           
==================================================================== 

  Serving in Christ                                                                                   
November 5th  

Lector:                Dan Ploor   
Eucharistic Minister:       Deacon Ed 
Usher               Mike Kostreva & Bob Jennerjohn                                                                     
Sacristan:  Dan Ploor 

November 6th  
Lector:                Rita Daubner  / Comm Choir                                                    
Eucharistic Minister:  Deacon Ed 
Ushers:  Mark Behrendt & Paul Spude & Dick Smith       
Sacristan:   Tom Ploor  
 
================================================================== 
       

   Summary of Contributions Received
        (Treasures)           
Envelopes                              $              2,408.00                          
Visitors                                   $                   40.00  
Online                                     $                 532.00                     
Mass Stipends                       $                   80.00 
Candles                                  $                 110.00 
Donation                                $                  200.00 
World Mission Sunday         $                  496.82 
  
    
                            Suffering In Christ                                                                                                 
If you know of anyone that is homebound and would like one of our  
Deacons to visit and bring communion please call the office                             
 at 920-743-4842. 

NOVEMBER 6TH DAY LIGHT SAVING TIME ENDS    

The office will be closed Tuesday November 1st and                              
November 8th         

The  Little Blue Books will be out next weekend  

Daily Scripture Readings   
Monday:           Phil 2:1-4 / 14:12-14 
Tuesday:          Rv 7:2-4,9-14 1Jn 3:1-3 / Mt 5:1-12a 
Wednesday      Masses for the dead (1011-1016) 
Thursday:         Phil 3:3-8a / Lk 15:1-10 
Friday:              Phil 3:17 4:1 / Lk 16:1-8 
Saturday           Phil 4:10-19 / Lk 16:9-15 
Sunday       2Mc 7:1-2,9-14 2Thes 2:16 3:5 / Lk 20:27-38  
 
A perpetual candle burns in the sanctuary by the  tabernacle              
representing the real presence of Christ  in the Eucharist at all times. 
The tabernacle candle is available to parishioners who wish to donate. 
The candle cost of $30 a month in honor of a loved one. 

 
               The OCTOBER Tabernacle Candle     
         is lit in Loving Memory of  
              WILLIAM ANSCHUTZ  
               Requested by: Sarah  Anschutz  
                                                                                      
            

                 THE 40 DAYS FOR LIFE WALK BEGINS                                           
The Fall 40 days for life Campaign starts September 28 thru November 
6th, on the sidewalk near Planned Parenthood Clinic on Oneida St., 
Green Bay. Door County Catholic Parishes are set for Sunday          
afternoons Oct 16, Oct 23rd, & Nov 6th from 12:00-2:00 to walk and 
pray. For carpooling call Diane 920-743-2260.   

                                           MEMORY BOARD                                                       
For  the month of October we have placed a memory board at the     
entrance to Church.  Please feel free to write the  names of any loved 
one who have died that you wish to have remembered.  The boards will 
be displayed in church during the month of November  and all the souls 
listed will be remembered in prayer throughout the month.  

   KNIGHT of COLUMBUS                                        
Knights of Columbus Council 2478 of Sturgeon Bay has selected  
Thomas Mall Family  to receive its Family of the Month award.   Each 
month the council selects a family form one of the four parishes.  It is not 
required tat a KC member be  part of the nominated family.  Anyone 
wishing to suggest a family for nomination may contact a member of      
K of C council 2478.  Congratulations and God bless the Thomas Mall 
Family! Thank you Cletus Schwoerer Family Director Knights of         
Columbus Council 2478 of Sturgeon Bay  608-516-1448 
schwocj@yahoo.com             

 

We welcome  to our Christian Community                                                                                      
ADALYNN  ELISE  DENIL                                                                             

Daughter of  Stacie and Derek Denil                                                            
through the Sacrament of Baptism this weekend.                

       

      FUNERALS FOR                                            
Jacqueline Meister  this Friday  November, 4, 2022  
  at 11 am                                 
  and  for                                                                           
Roger Bochek  this Saturday November, 5 2022      
         at 12 pm (noon) 
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The Lord shows us that he has come to save those who are lost.  

      Blessing Box                                                                                          
 Located on the side of Church                                   

With cold weather coming  the Blessing Box could use   
warm clothes, coats, hats and mittens . Please contact a  

volunteer if you have any  questions.  Thank You for  supporting 
our  parish Blessing Box.                                                                                                             

 Nancy Anderson 920-743-0216,                                     
 Cathy Gerdmann 920-823-2934,                                       
 Rae Ann Gosser 920-743-2781,                                           

 Karen J. Haen 920-495-3197,                                       
 Pat Ploor  920-559-0352          

               Bulletin sponsorships are essential to our parish’s                     
communication efforts.  We are so incredibly grateful for the generosity 
of all our bulletin sponsors.  Please take the bulletin home and use the      
services provided by our sponsors. Tell them “Thank You” when      
visiting their business or when you see them in Church.                                                               
          This week’s spotlight:                                                                                   
                  EAGLE PLUMBING & HEATING                                                                
            Thank you  for supporting our parish 

                     MASS  MINUTES                                                      
                      By Deacon Ed                                                        
 As a reminder, when we receive Communion, the Body of 
Christ, we are to consume the host immediately.  To delay consuming 
it is disrespectful not only of Jesus, but of the congregation since the 
communion is with the people of God as well as with Christ; if I am one 
with Christ and you are one  with Christ, are we not one with each  
other? 
            If one wants to bring Communion to someone, e.g.                   
a homebound person, please ask for a pix, a small container          
dedicated to that  purpose.  
            Receiving our Redeemer is not an individual act but an act of 
communion with God’s people.   
            “Next , the second reading?”     
 
            MILITARY SERVICES                                          
Next week our parish will take up a collection for the Archdiocese for 
the Military Services, USA.  The AMS relies solely on private donors in 
support of its mission “serving those who serve”  and its ministry to 
provide the same pastoral care and services to Catholics serving in all 
6 branches of the US Armed Forces, enrolled  in military academies, 
and undergoing treatment at any of the VA Medical centers.  Please 
prayerfully consider a  generous contribution to those who defend our 
fights of freedom.  
 

       THIRTH-FIRST  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                            
 In the  Gospel today, Zacchaeus accepts our 
Lord joyfully: and  the sign of his acceptance is his open 
house and his resolution to give half of his goods to the 
poor.                                                                
 Through your prayers and gifts to the Society of 
St. Vincent de Paul  you  also show your acceptance of 

our Lord by joyfully  sharing them with your neighbor who is hungry, 
hopeless, alone and  frightened.                                                                                                            
 Our local Conference here at St. Joseph works very hard to 
be the hands and feet of Christ as we follow the Gospel call to serve 
our friends in need.  We are always looking for others to help un in this 
mission of love.                                                                                         
  A “friend in need” recently confided that they did not think 
anyone cared anymore but that when St. Vincent de Paul visited their 
home they had a renewed sense of hope and the affirmation that 
someone really did care.                                                                       
   “Yours must be a work of love, of kindness, you must give 
your time, your talents, yourselves.  The poor person is a unique     
person of God’s fashioning with an  inalienable right  to                                    
respect”    (Frederic Ozanam, Founder of the Society St. Vincent de 
Paul) 

Edge and Life Teen Middle and High School Religious                         
Education and Youth Ministry            

Let me tell you,  it is so amazing to have such a full church on Wednesday 
night!  We have such a great group of middle school students who are 
constantly making us laugh.  Our high schoolers have such a great       
attitude, and the Confirmation students are digging deep asking great 
questions.  If you want to know if the young church is alive, it is! Please 
keep praying for them.   

We asked the middle schoolers what their favorite part of being Catholic is 
and the 8th graders all said “Edge!”   We are working hard to help our 
teens know the love of God so they are excited about living their faith and 
attending Mass.   

Schedule this week: Wed, November 2nd at St. Joseph 

Edge:  5:30 pm                                                                                                            
Life teen: 6:30 pm                                                                                                          
Confirmation:  6-7:30 pm                                                                                                   
Edge at HNM: 6-7:30 pm   

It is NOT too late to register your son or daughter for Life Teen or Edge.  In 
fact, please do!  Contact Sarah for information! stgavin25@gmail.com  

     What’s Happening in Children’s Ministry!                                      
Facebook: GENESIS/Tri Parish Elementary Religious Education                  

Program                                                                                                                   
Liturgy of the Word for Children                                                                               

All children ages 4 through 3rd grade are invited to participate in the liturgy 
of the Word for Children at the 10:00 am Sunday Mass at St. Joseph 

Church.                                                                                                                                
We need you!   Come join the fun! The Genesis Program needs subs in all 

grades! For more information contact Laura Hoffman at                                         
lhoffman@stjosephsb.com                                                                                                      

What’s Happening in Adult Formation                                        
There is a wonderful Bible Study every Tuesday at 10:00 am at  St.       

Joseph’s Faith Formation Center. Come join Penny Biwer as she leads a 
reviving Bible study on the weekly readings that will stir your spirit! 

Looking for Trunk or Treat volunteers to bring their cars and treats to pass 
out for October 31st—Halloween –Please contact   Laura Hoffman at      

920-743-2062.      If it is raining the event is cancelled.  

         Genesis Service Project!                                                                           
Our first project is going to be for the hungry. We will be collecting can 
goods and paper products for the next several weeks.  The students will 
be making up meals in a bag for Thanksgiving for families in need.   This 
mission will show our children that they can make a difference in other 
people’s lives. Your children can do extra chores around the house to earn 
a can good or paper products to bring to class. They will know that a small 
act of kindness goes along way. Below is our schedule of collections:                                        
November 2nd   -   Box or bag of stuffing and cranberry sauce.                                
November 9th —-  Squash or a 5-pound bag of potatoes.   

                        The Genesis Program is running their Christmas Wreath    
Fundraiser! We will be collecting orders through Wednesday   November 
2nd—All profits from this wreath sale will go toward the Religious              
Education Program.  Thank you for supporting our  programs.   Please 
have your order form and money to Laura Hoffman by  Wednesday                
November 2 .               
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